
 
 
Dear Homeowner: 
 
In today’s world, it is so easy for people to say negative things about those that 
do work for us.  I would like to write a truly heartfelt and well deserved letter of 
support for the company my husband and I recently used to replace the roof, 
soffit, gutters, leaf-guards, and downspouts on our home.  
 
We received a recommendation for Security Roofing from a friend who had used 
them to put a new roof on their house. And we are extremely thankful to have 
found such a top notch company!  The team of Greg Olsen and Randy Sitz made 
the experience of choosing new roofing materials, gutters, and downspouts 
actually enjoyable! 
 
They were never in a hurry when discussing choices with you, and never made 
you feel that your questions were invalid. Greg and Randy went out of their way 
to make sure you were extremely educated in every facet of the job, even giving 
you suggestions on how to improve the finished product.   
 
Regarding the insurance claim aspect of the project, Randy and Greg met with 
our insurance adjuster to ensure that everyone was on the same page.  This was 
a tremendous advantage, because disputed items could be discussed and 
worked out allowing the project to be completed in a timely manner.  
 
Unlike some other roofing companies that try to get you to sign a contract on the 
first visit, the professionalism of this company is both commendable and evident 
in that they do not require, nor suggest that you sign a contract until all aspects of 
the project – from materials used to the final cost involved – is able to be 
documented.  Only then are you asked to sign a contract before the actual work 
begins. 
 
All Security Roofing workers were extremely knowledgeable in their respective 
craft.  They were efficient, friendly, and most anxious to give you a finished, 
quality product.  Work was done on schedule, and the shrubs and yard were 
clean and tidy when they left.   
 
Please consider Security Roofing for your roofing, siding, gutter, and leaf guard 
needs.  Then take the time to say thank you by telling your friends! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Barbara & David C 


